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Area Events Attended By Members 
The Past Year! 

 Annual Cruising Magazine’s Inter Club Meeting 
On February 21st, 2016, Cruising Magazine held its annual 
Inter Club Meeting at the Christiana Hilton in Christiana 
Delaware.  Our President and First Lady (Pete Jamieson & 
Allison Stine) attended along with Charles & Ben Gager as 
well as about 40 more car clubs attended, it was full house this 
year.  The meeting is to exchange information about each 
other’s car events for the year (2016) and hand out car event 
flyers.  A lot of great information was exchanged. We made 
some new acquaintances and saw some old ones too.  All in 
all, it was a good morning with some good food which made it 
even better.     
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Welcome  

Delaware Camaro Club would like to 
welcome our newest members:   
Kevin & Sharon Price and 
Timothy & Mary French 
 
Welcome to the BEST Camaro/Firebird 
Club in the Tri-State Area. This club is all 
about our membership and our love of 
the cars we drive, in particular our 
beloved Camaro and Firebird.  
You all make it that much better!!! 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Monthly Car Humor To Pass Along 

 

Announcements 

The next Delaware Valley Camaro Club 
meeting is scheduled for March 9th. 
The location of the meeting is 
Timothy’s at the Riverfront Walk in 
Wilmington, DE. The meeting typically 
starts at 7:00PM.  Come early and join 
other members for dinner. See you 
there!!! 

 

Contributors Wanted 

If you want to have a story published 
or you have gone to an event and 
would like to tell all the members 
about your time, just jot down a little 
story, include some photos, and send it 
to charlesgager107@comcast.net.  We 
will do our best to get it in the next 
newsletter. 

 

    Officers 
 

President: Pete Jamieson                 

Vice President: Ray Weldin  

Secretary: Carol Massa  

Treasurer: Jeanne Weldin    

pjam208@gmail.com 

rocketeer1111@comcast.net 

clothesforkids@aol.com 

rocketeer1111@comcast.net 

 

 

Members Who Celebrated a 
Birthday in February: 

Happy Birthday:  Juliette (Tony & 
Amanda's daughter) 

DVCC News Editor: C. Gager 

DVCC Design Editor: P.Jamieson 

Area Events 
Check the “Area Events” section of the web 
site for more listings 
 

If you are looking for more information, feel free to visit 
www.delawarevalleycamaro.com. If you have questions or 

suggestions for events in your area send us a line at: 
charlesgager107@comcast.net 
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